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Dates for your Diary 

09/03 SAT’s Workshop—2.15am 

11/03 Brazilian Drumming (Rec & Yr1 SN) 

14/03 Incredible Chicks to Eggs 

15/03 Preschool Storytime  

18/03  Red Nose Day—Non Uniform 

22/03  Parent Evening (inc. Online) 

22/03 Preschool Storytime 2.30 

23/03  Maths Workshop—9.15 

24/03  Parents Evening 

24/03 Year 1 Space Odyssey 

24/03 Brazilian Drumming (Yr2 & Yr1 RTES) 

25/03 Krispy Kreme Delivery 

30/03 Preschool Storytime 2.30 

31/03 PTA Hopstacle 

04/04  ECO Day 

05/04 Easter Egg Hunt at Noremarsh 

08/04 Term 4 ends, 1 pm finish 

25/04 Term 5 starts 

03/05 National Dental Survey 

19/05 Class Photos 

26/05 Queen’s Jubilee Tea Party 

26/05 Term 5 ends, 3pm finish 

27/05 TD Day 

06/06 School Bank Holiday in Lieu 

07/06 TD Day 

08/06 Term 6 starts 

01/07 School Fete 

22/07 Term 6 ends, 1pm finish 

 

Parents Evenings 

We are holding two face to face parents evening, where you will 
have the opportunity to discuss your child's progress. These will 
be held on: 

    Tuesday 22nd March  

    Thursday 24th March 

In additional to these face to face appointments, we will be 
offering online appointments on Tuesday 22nd between 6 - 7pm.  

You will receive 2 links via text, one for the face to face sessions 
and one for the online sessions. Please note there is only 1 
appointment available per child. 

All additional information will be sent out via email.  

Booking will open on Monday 14th March and will close on Sunday 
20th March. After this time you will not be able to book an 
appointment. If you experience any problems please speak to Miss 
Lynne in the school office. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt at Noremarsh Junior - 
Tuesday 5th April 1:15pm 

We have been invited to attend the annual 
Easter Egg Hunt at Noremarsh Junior 
School. It is lovely that we are able to continue this tradition 
after 2 years of disruptions. 

The children will get a chance to meet pupils & staff at 
Noremarsh. They will spend some time in the classroom before 
completing the hunt around the grounds. All the children will 
receive a chocolate gift from The Noremarsh PTA (dietary 
requirements have been taken into consideration) 

We will be leaving school at 1pm and would welcome parent helpers 
to walk the children to Noremarsh. Please let your child’s teacher 
know if you can help. You do not need to be DBS checked to help. 

 

SATs Workshop for Parents - today at 
2.15pm 

We are holding our SATs Workshop for parents 
today in one of the Year 2 classrooms. This 
Workshop will be recorded and published on our 
website. The recording will be available at a later 
date. 

Our School Value for this term is: 

We are honest 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection?utm_source=2%20January%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


Absence Reporting 
If your child is unable to    
attend school, please contact 
the school office on 01793 
852254 by 9:30am. 
 
We have a responsibility to 
report attendance on all child 
and are obviously concerned if 
we have not heard from you. 
 
We will contact all the named 
people on the pupils records 
until we are able to confirm 
their whereabouts. 
 

Thank you 

Safeguarding 
 
We take the welfare and  
safeguarding of all the       
children in our care very    
seriously. 
 
If you have any concerns 
around the safeguarding of a 
pupil, you can speak to one of 
the following people 

 
Mrs Alison Pass 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 

Mr Tom Hill 
Deputy Designated           
Safeguarding Lead 

 
Miss Steph Noyes 
Deputy Designated           
Safeguarding Lead 

 
 

Maths 

Workshop for 

all Parents  

Wednesday 23rd March at 

9.15am 

World Book Day Week 

It was lovely 
to see the 
children 
dressed up for 
World Book 
Day.  

They all had a 
great day 
visiting the 
book shop and 
choosing their 
books. We’d 
like to thank 
Moonrakers 
Book shop in 
the High Street for inviting us, the children really enjoyed 
listening to stories at the shop. 

 

 

Even more fun was had during the 
West End in Schools workshops. 
The children used dance and drama 
to explore some of the books we 
have studied in school. 

 

 

 

 

And finally, the 
children produced 
lots of book reports, 
crafts and activities 
all connected to our 
featured book ‘Aaron 
Slater, Illustrator’ 

Red Nose Day - Friday 18th 
March 

We are once again supporting Comic 
Relief’s Red Nose Day. Children can 
come to school in non-uniform for a 
donation towards the charity. This year we have set up a 
fundraising page to make donating even easier —just click on this 
link 

Donate here 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday22-wootton-bassett-i


ECO-Committee Update 

Our ECO-committee have been busy in school 
and have created signs that remind everyone 
to switch off lights and plugs when they leave 
a room. 

Reading Challenge Winners 

Congratulations to 
our Term 3 Reading 
Challenge Winners 
who all visited the 
book shop with Mrs 
Pass to choose 
their prize. 

Remember for 
every 5 times your 
child reads at home 
and you write it in 
their reading record, they receive a raffle 
ticket and get entered into the draw to win a 
book. Keep reading!! 

 

Hopstacle 
Thursday 31st 

March 

The Sponsored hopstacle 
organised by the PTA is 
coming soon!!! More details 
to follow 

‘Pass the Party’ Service 

 

Wootton Bassett has a 'Pass 
the Party' service set up, whereby 
people can borrow, for free, a 30 place 
setting box of 30 plates, bowls, cups and 
knife, fork and spoon sets, with 2 large 
jugs.  

The service is totally free, and is to 
reduce the amount of single-use 
partyware that goes in the bin. 

Booking is via the Facebook page 'Pass 
The Party - RWB', or Michelle at 20 The 
Rosary, 
SN4 
8AF  


